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Groupe Eurotunnel SE confirms the renewal  

of its eligibility criteria for PEA-PME 

 

 

Groupe Eurotunnel SE confirms that it once again meets the eligibility criteria for PEA-PME1 

for 2016-2017 in accordance with decree n° 2014-283 of 4 March 2014. Companies must have 

less than 5,000 employees and an annual turnover of less than 1.5 billion euros, or, on the 

other hand, a total balance sheet of less than 2 billion euros. 

Therefore, shares of the Group can be integrated into PEA-PME accounts, which have the 

same tax advantages as the traditional share saving scheme (Plan d’épargne en actions, 

PEA). 

 

 

 

 

 

Eurotunnel Contacts: 

For UK media enquiries contact    For other media enquiries contact 

John Keefe on + 44 (0) 1303 284491    Anne-Laure Desclèves on +33(0)1 4098 0467 

Email: press@eurotunnel.com  

For investor enquiries contact: 

Jean-Baptiste Roussille on +33 (0)1 40 98 04 81  Michael Schuller on +44 (0) 1303 288749 

Email: jean-baptiste.roussille@eurotunnel.com  Email: Michael.schuller@eurotunnel.com 

                                                           
1 Share saving scheme for small and medium sized companies 
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